
Sept. 22, Thursday 

Library Day 
Microwave Day 5-8 
Soccer Practice - Saginaw 
 

Sept. 23, Friday 

Soccer vs. Christ/ Zion  4:30 @ 
Richland Township Park, 
Hemlock & vs. Salem  6:30P 
 

Sept. 25, Sunday 

All students sing at St. John’s 
worship service. Please be at 
school by 9:40 A. 
 

Sept. 27, Tuesday 

Pizza Day 
Soccer  vs. Trinity BC @ Bay 
City 4:30 
 

Sept. 28, Wednesday 

Chapel & Mission Offering 
Microwave Day K-4 
 

Sept. 29, Thursday 
Library Day 
Microwave Day 5-8 
Soccer Practice Saginaw 
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Mum Sale Blossoming Success 
Thank you very much for supporting the PTO’s annual 
mum sale. A record number of mums were sold this year 
and we appreciate all of you who purchased flowers for 
your friends and family. Your help makes it possible for 
the PTO to use funds to help pay for several student 
activities to keep the costs down for parents. 
 

Girls’ Basketball Practice to Begin October 4 
The first practice for girls’ basketball will be on Tuesday, 
Oct. 4, in Shields.  Our team will again join up with St. 
John’s, Hemlock.   
 

Terra/Nova Testing Next Week 
Students in grades 3-8 will be taking a series of tests in all 
subjects all next week.  They will not have the usual 
amount of homework during this time. 
 

Camp Timbers Coming up October 12-14 
Students in grades 5&6 are looking forward to taking their 
classroom to the great outdoors for a few days at Camp 
Timbers.  We appreciate three parents who will attend as 
camp chaperones: Those are Rachel Gardner, Kallai 
Abbo, and Janell Delong.  We also thank the PTO for 
helping our students with camp expenses. 

 
Just a Reminder – Teachers’ Conference  
On October 5,6,7 there will be no school as our teachers 
will be attending the Michigan District Teachers’ 
Conference.   

 
MLS Recruitment Team to visit St. John’s 

On Wednesday, September 28 representatives of MLS will visit our 

school.  In addition to being with us for chapel that day they will 

present information about MLS.  Parents are welcome to attend. 

 

 

Our 34th school 

year! 


